
Safeguarding Level 1
Induction for all church workers 
(paid/unpaid)

St. Anthony's
15 Dundebar Rd, Wanneroo
Date:  14 September 2023 
Time: 7-8 pm

So do  not  fear, for  I  am  with you; do not be dismayed, for I   
am  your  God.  I      will  strengthen  you  and  help  you; I  will 
uphold you  with  my righteous   right  hand. 

Isaiah 41:10 

The National Safeguarding Standards 
were approved by the Australian Catholic 
Bishops Conference and apply to all parishes, 
agencies, services, and ministries within Australia. 

The Catholic Archdiocese of Perth offers numerous 
opportunities for parishioners to be involved in 
the life of the church.  

In the spirit of volunteering, and in our mission to 
be a “disciple of Jesus”, we invite all church 
workers to attend a church worker Safeguarding 
Induction. 

It is necessary for all church workers 
to be familiar with the 
Safeguarding Program requirements and 
how this may affect their role in the church 
community.

The core belief of the Catholic Church 
challenges us to be mindful of all those 
in need of care and protection. The aim 
of Safeguarding Program is to promote 
and support the safety and wellbeing 
of everyone, and with your support we 
can achieve this. 

Safeguarding Program Office. The Catholic Archdiocese of Perth a. 29 Victoria Square. Perth. WA 6000 p. 08 9221 7762    e. safeguarding@perthcatholic.org.

To register please book online: 
https://safeguarding.perthcatholic.org.au/training/#induction

 Or 
Phone Safeguarding Program Office on 9221 7762 

ALL church workers (volunteers or paid) are to attend the 
Safeguarding Induction. A church worker is anyone in the parish in any 
role – paid or voluntary. If you haven’t attended the induction in the last 

3 years, please register for the upcoming session.




